
 

 

August 11th, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

 

Silver Trail Middle School PTSA will be holding elections for the 2020-2021 PTSA Executive Board at our General Meeting on 
September 23rd at 6:00 PM by virtual meeting at 6:00 pm. We are looking for parents who are interested in helping to continue the 
many wonderful programs that PTSA sponsors at Silver Trail Middle School. Obviously this year will look different than years 
past and PTSA will be working closely with teachers and staff to make this year as great as and as safe as can be. 

 

We are currently seeking nominations for the 2020-2021 Silver Trail Middle School PTSA Executive Board. If you and/or some-
one you know are interested in being nominated to be a part of this dedicated group of volunteers, you can email us at 
stmsptsa@gmail.com. Nominations for  board positions will also be accepted from the floor  at our  September 23rd, 2020 
PTSA General Meeting.  

 

This is a great way to show your support and get involved in your student's school. Please note that you have to be a member at 
least 30 days prior to the meeting to be able to vote. You can purchase your membership at https://stmsptsa.new.memberhub.store/
store. However, you do not have to be a member to be nominated. All board members have to be or become Silver Trail Middle 
School PTSA members if they are elected.  

 

We look forward to seeing you at the PTSA General Meeting on September 23rd at 6:00 pm.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Silver Trail Middle School PTSA Nominating Committee  

 

Danielle Delgado, Committee Chair  

Kim Lawson, Committee Member  

Angie Smith, Committee Member 

 


